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 “Words from the Commodore”  
Commodore – Glenn Linke 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Hello all  
 
As you know we've been working on plans for 
renovations for the club for the last 3 months. 
We finally have a plan, and it was voted on by 
membership to go ahead with those plans. 
Unfortunately, the club will need to be shut down 
from November 1st possibly through March; we 
will make every effort to come up with alternate 
plans for meetings and Christmas party. More to 
follow on that.  
 
Also, Andy Lino will be coming up with a date for 
a weekend to stain the clubhouse. A list will be 
posted for people that need work hours or would 
like to help with this project, which will probably 
be on Friday and Saturday and possibly Sunday 
coming up very soon.  
 
I would like to thank Emily Williams, PC Don 
Connerton and PC John Krann for all their work 
on the renovation process. I also would like to 
thank the renovation committee for the many 
hours that have been spent on getting us to this 
point. I want to thank everyone that's been 
working hard around the club to make it a great 
place to party for the summer.  
 

We have our Clambake coming up September 
16th. A flyer was sent to everyone, and a copy of 
it is in this channel log. Mark your calendars for 
our comedy night in October--more to follow on 
that. Hopefully everyone will be around the club 
this weekend to enjoy, unfortunately, the last 
hurrah for summer; hope everyone has a great 
and safe Labor Day  
 
See you around the club  
Commodore  
Glenn Linke 
 
 

 

 “Clubhouse Comments”  
Vice Commodore – Jim Washko 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Thanks for all the help keeping the house in 
order. There are still a few parties that we will 
need help with clean-up after and possible 
bartenders [check with Bonnie]. If anyone would 
like to help, please contact us and let us know.  
As far as personal parties in the club house, the 
club is not responsible for supplying foil, plastic 
wrap, plates, napkins etc.  Please, if you have 
any questions about this, bring it up at the next 
members meeting.     

Thanks  

Jim Washko 
216-702-7592 
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“Around The Grounds” 
Rear Commodore – Mike Zivcic 

 

 

 

 

No Report 

If you have any questions, please contact Rear 
Commodore, Mike Zivcic @ 440-725-4599 

 

 

 
“Happenings in the Harbor” 
Fleet Captain – Terry Calkins 

 

 

 

Hello fellow members of WCYC! All seems well 
on the WCYC harbor front!! Hopefully, plenty of 
nice weather still to come. Summer weather is 
still here with an early autumn soon to come. Let 
me know if anyone is interested in working or 
getting work hours. 
 
Thank you and hope all is well 
Terry Calkins 
216-857-4359 
Mc3sons@roadrunner.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER From the Treasurer 
P/C Steve Paternite 
 
 
 
 

 
Invoicing for work hour billing will be going out at 
end of September.  Please review the work hour 
sheet on the bulletin board in the kitchen to 
make sure you have all of your hours recorded. If 
you have any questions regarding the hours 
reported, please contact the officer you did the 
work for to resolve any discrepancies. If you 
disagree with any invoice, please make a prompt 
inquiry to the Treasurer or Board of Trustees. If 
you have any issues with completion of work 
hours, please approach The Board of Trustees 
for discussion in advance of your required 
completion deadline. 50% of required work hours 
must be completed by last day of June and 
balance by last day of December.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
P/C Steve Paternite  
treasurer@west-channel.com 
 
 
 
 

Blue Gavel Report 
 
 
All is quiet with Blue Gavel events 
until October Big Boy /Comedy 

Night. At this time, Blue Gavel is earmarking our 
saved funds and future funds raised to build an 
enclosure/overhang on the concrete patio. Members 
support of our Blue Gavel Chapter will help achieve 
our goal. "Cool 600" Raffle ticket sales are going well, 
and if you are interested in getting in on the raffle, 
please see a Past Commodore to purchase. First 
Prize $500 Cash / Second Prize $100 Cash. Drawing 
is October at Big Boy -Comedy Event.  If any 
members would like to sell some tickets for us, 
please contact P/C Don Connerton.  As always, Blue 
Gavel appreciates members support!  
 
Have a relaxing Labor Day Weekend! 
P/C Don Connerton 

mailto:treasurer@west-channel.com
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West Channel Yacht Club  

GENERAL INFORMATION 
WEST CHANNEL YACHT CLUB, Inc  
35817 LAKESHORE BLVD  
EASTLAKE, OHIO 44095  
Club House- 440-942-9655  
Website: www.west-channel.com 
Email: Westchannel@yahoo.com 
 
Trustees Meeting: Second Thursday at 7:00 PM  
Membership Meeting: Third Thursday at 700 PM  
 
Membership Information  
Contact: Bob Shaw  
 
Insurance Documents:  
Send in to WCYC - C/O INSURANCE  
 
2017-Bridge Officers 
Commodore- P/C Glenn Linke  
Vice Commodore- Jim Washko  
Rear Commodore- Mike Zivcic  
Fleet Captain- Terry Calkins  
Treasurer- P/C Steve Paternite  
Secretary- Tina Adkins-Lambes 
 
Board Of Trustees  
Trustee – John Frank 
Trustee – Larry Davison  
Trustee – P/C John Krann  
Trustee – P/C Ed Wohl @ 
Trustee – Justin Williams 
Trustee -- P/C Don Connerton 

 
Blue Gavel 
President – P/C Don Connerton 
Treasurer – P/C Steve Paternite 
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September 2017 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

    1 2 

3 
 

4 
 

 

5 6 7 8 9 
 

10 

 
At Home 
Pittsburgh Steelers 
1pm 

11 12 
 

13 14 
 

Trustee Meeting 
7pm 

15 16 

 
Clambake 

17 

 
Away 
Baltimore Ravens 
1pm 

18 19 20 
 

 

21 
 

Membership 
Meeting 7pm 

22 
 

 

23 

24 

 
Away 
Indianapolis Colts 
1pm 

25 26 27 28 
 

29 30 

 *Check our website for details and flyers for each main event: http://www.west-channel.com 

http://www.west-channel.com/

